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PROVIDER MEMO 
 

To:  Santa Clara Family Health Plan Providers 

From:  Provider Network Operations 

Date:  September 11, 2020 

Subject: Read the latest SCFHP Provider e-News 

 
 

 
Dear SCFHP provider, 

Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) recently published the September edition of our Provider e-News 
for our primary care physicians, specialists, and ancillary providers. This latest issue includes the following 
articles and resources: 

• Provider performance report cards and gaps in care lists available on Provider Link 
(providerportal.scfhp.com); 

• Prepare your patients for any emergency; 

• New online formulary search tools; 

• Get paid for administering flu shots to SCFHP patients; 

• Suicide prevention, and more.  

Provider e-News was distributed via email to all providers who have shared their email addresses with 
SCFHP. In case you were unable to see the email, you may read the Provider e-News by typing the following 
link in your browser: https://mailchi.mp/scfhp/provider-enews-september2020.    

If you haven’t yet, you can subscribe to Provider e-News by clicking on the Subscribe to the list link found 
at the bottom of the newsletter or by filling out the online form found at http://bit.ly/SCFHPeNews_Signup.  

By subscribing, you are helping us give you and your staff vital operational and regulatory SCFHP news.  

If you have any questions, please contact ProviderServices@scfhp.com.    

Thank you! 
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